
Dear Parents,

We have a pupil at our school who has a severe, life-threatening
allergy to nuts and nut products.

Touching or eating items may provoke a severe allergic reaction.

For the safety of this pupil we are asking parents to NOT send any
food containing these items to school. (This will include peanut
butter and Nutella sandwiches, muesli bars, packets of nuts, baking
with nuts in or on it, etc.)

If your child has eaten peanut butter or Nutella for breakfast or any
other product containing nuts (e.g. muesli), please ensure they have
washed their hands and faces before coming to school.

We want to provide a safe and healthy environment for all of our
children, so we appreciate your co-operation with this potentially life
threatening situation. If you have any questions, please come and
speak to us.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Team 1 & 2 Teachers
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